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Free reading Your brain at work by david rock
Copy

good press presents to you this meticulously edited david hume collection formatted to the
highest digital standards and adjusted for readability on all devices contents biography of david
hume primary works a kind of history of my life a treatise of human nature an enquiry concerning
human understanding an enquiry concerning the principles of morals the history of england the
natural history of religion my own life dialogues concerning natural religion essays of the
delicacy of taste and passion of the liberty of the press that politics may be reduced to a
science of the first principles of government of the origin of government of the independency of
parliament whether the british government inclines more to absolute monarchy or to a republic of
parties in general of the parties of great britain of superstition and enthusiasm of the dignity
or meanness of human nature of civil liberty of eloquence personal correspondence letters from
montesquieu to hume letters from the abbé le blanc to hume documents relating to the poems of
ossian essay on the genuineness of the poems fragments of a paper in hume s handwriting
describing the descent on the coast of brittany in 1746 and the causes of its failure reprint of
the original first published in 1874 from the bestselling author of the little book of stress
relief comes the definitive guide to treating and eliminating excessive stress in the workplace
dr david posen a popular speaker and a leading expert on stress mastery identifies the three
biggest problems that contribute to burnout and low productivity volume velocity and abuse he
shares revealing anecdotes and offers clear descriptions of the biology of stress to illustrate
how downsizing economic uncertainty and technology have made the workplace more toxic than ever
most importantly he offers practical advice and easy techniques for managing the harmful symptoms
and side effects of stress witty engaging and accessible is work killing you touches on
everything from meetings to tweeting from fake work to face time from deadlines to dead tired and
more with this book dr posen gives us the tools to stop harming our most valuable resource
ourselves this work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important and is part of
the knowledge base of civilization as we know it this work was reproduced from the original
artifact and remains as true to the original work as possible therefore you will see the original
copyright references library stamps as most of these works have been housed in our most important
libraries around the world and other notations in the work this work is in the public domain in
the united states of america and possibly other nations within the united states you may freely
copy and distribute this work as no entity individual or corporate has a copyright on the body of
the work as a reproduction of a historical artifact this work may contain missing or blurred
pages poor pictures errant marks etc scholars believe and we concur that this work is important
enough to be preserved reproduced and made generally available to the public we appreciate your
support of the preservation process and thank you for being an important part of keeping this
knowledge alive and relevant this book is a collection of articles which deal with adpositions in
a variety of languages and from a number of perspectives not only does the book cover what is
traditionally treated in studies from a european and semitic orientation prepositions but it
presents studies on postpositions too the main languages dealt with in the collection are english
french and hebrew but there are articles devoted to other languages including korean turkic
languages armenian russian and ukrainian adpositions are treated by some authors from a semantic
perspective by others as syntactic units and a third group of authors distinguishes adpositions
from the point of view of their pragmatic function this work is of interest to students and
researchers in theoretical and applied linguistics as well as to those who have a special
interest in any of the languages treated this work has been selected by scholars as being
culturally important and is part of the knowledge base of civilization as we know it this work
was reproduced from the original artifact and remains as true to the original work as possible
therefore you will see the original copyright references library stamps as most of these works
have been housed in our most important libraries around the world and other notations in the work
this work is in the public domain in the united states of america and possibly other nations
within the united states you may freely copy and distribute this work as no entity individual or
corporate has a copyright on the body of the work as a reproduction of a historical artifact this
work may contain missing or blurred pages poor pictures errant marks etc scholars believe and we
concur that this work is important enough to be preserved reproduced and made generally available
to the public we appreciate your support of the preservation process and thank you for being an
important part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant updated with a new chapter on digital
curation how music works is david byrne s incisive and enthusiastic look at the musical art form
from its very inceptions to the influences that shape it whether acoustical economic social or
technological utilizing his incomparable career and inspired collaborations with talking heads
brian eno and many others byrne taps deeply into his lifetime of knowledge to explore the
panoptic elements of music how it shapes the human experience and reveals the impetus behind how
we create consume distribute and enjoy the songs symphonies and rhythms that provide the backbeat
of life byrne s magnum opus uncovers ever new and thrilling realizations about the redemptive
liberation that music brings us all how was it possible for opponents of slavery to be so vocal
in opposing the practice when they were so accepting of the economic exploitation of workers in
western factories many of which were owned by prominent abolitionists david brion davis s the
problem of slavery in the age of revolution 1770 1823 uses the critical thinking skill of
analysis to break down the various arguments that were used to condemn one set of controversial
practices and examine those that were used to defend another his study allows us to see clear
differences in reasoning and to test the assumptions made by each argument in turn the result is
an eye opening explanation that makes it clear exactly how contemporaries resolved this apparent
dichotomy one that allows us to judge whether the opponents of slavery were clear eyed idealists
or simply deployers of arguments that pandered to their own base economic interests gunn sets out
his aim in this book to foster a fresh understanding of the narrative about david in 2 samuel and
1 kings commonly known as the succession narrative by arguing for its fuller appreciation of its
nature as a story gunn reviews the different hypotheses on the genre of the so called court
history succession narrative and concludes that the purpose of this story is to entertain the
work is to be considered primarily artistic and literary and the rhetorical devices in the story
are reliant on traditional motifs and devices david mitchell is one of the most critically
acclaimed authors in contemporary global writing novels such as ghostwritten cloud atlas and the
bone clocks demonstrate the author s dazzling literary technique in an oeuvre that crosses genres
genders and borders moving effortlessly through time and space david mitchell contemporary
critical perspectives brings together leading scholars of contemporary fiction to guide readers
through the full range of the author s writings including discussions of all of his novels to
date plus his shorter fictions essays and libretti as well as offering extended coverage of
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mitchell s most popular work cloud atlas the authors explore mitchell s genre hopping techniques
world making aesthetics and engagements with key contemporary issues such as globalization empire
the environment disability trauma and technology in addition this book includes an expansive
interview with david mitchell as well as a guide to further reading to help students and readers
alike explore the works of this tremendously inventive writer this work has been selected by
scholars as being culturally important and is part of the knowledge base of civilization as we
know it this work was reproduced from the original artifact and remains as true to the original
work as possible therefore you will see the original copyright references library stamps as most
of these works have been housed in our most important libraries around the world and other
notations in the work this work is in the public domain in the united states of america and
possibly other nations within the united states you may freely copy and distribute this work as
no entity individual or corporate has a copyright on the body of the work as a reproduction of a
historical artifact this work may contain missing or blurred pages poor pictures errant marks etc
scholars believe and we concur that this work is important enough to be preserved reproduced and
made generally available to the public we appreciate your support of the preservation process and
thank you for being an important part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant david south
consulting is an international development media and consulting service designing human
development and health editor and writer of southern innovator website davidsouthconsulting com
this work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important and is part of the
knowledge base of civilization as we know it this work was reproduced from the original artifact
and remains as true to the original work as possible therefore you will see the original
copyright references library stamps as most of these works have been housed in our most important
libraries around the world and other notations in the work this work is in the public domain in
the united states of america and possibly other nations within the united states you may freely
copy and distribute this work as no entity individual or corporate has a copyright on the body of
the work as a reproduction of a historical artifact this work may contain missing or blurred
pages poor pictures errant marks etc scholars believe and we concur that this work is important
enough to be preserved reproduced and made generally available to the public we appreciate your
support of the preservation process and thank you for being an important part of keeping this
knowledge alive and relevant work life balance isn t about where or how you spend your time at
least not solely it s about where and how you use and replenish your energy work matters life
matters work life matters as we start to navigate life during and after the pandemic employers
and employees are increasingly re evaluating how work can be made more sustainable and more
fulfilling many employees particularly gen x and gen z are seeking a new psychological contract
with their employers putting these trends into context and offering practical solutions this book
takes a deep dive into why work matters as part of a healthy and fulfilling life the authors
present a new and different way of thinking about the matter of balance arguing that there is no
hard divide between work and life because work takes place entirely within life and you can t
balance two things when one is a subset of the other to achieve the balance required for a
healthy existence we need to recognise that there are activities in all parts of work life that
drain our energy and others that give us a buzz rather than trying to solve the drain of hard
work by living it large at the weekend or compensating for an unfulfilling home life by working
like a demon we need to create balance at work and balance at home now is a golden opportunity to
re examine the world of work and job craft to make them more satisfying less draining and more
energising the ideas in this book provide a practical guide to help that process this work has
been selected by scholars as being culturally important and is part of the knowledge base of
civilization as we know it this work was reproduced from the original artifact and remains as
true to the original work as possible therefore you will see the original copyright references
library stamps as most of these works have been housed in our most important libraries around the
world and other notations in the work this work is in the public domain in the united states of
america and possibly other nations within the united states you may freely copy and distribute
this work as no entity individual or corporate has a copyright on the body of the work as a
reproduction of a historical artifact this work may contain missing or blurred pages poor
pictures errant marks etc scholars believe and we concur that this work is important enough to be
preserved reproduced and made generally available to the public we appreciate your support of the
preservation process and thank you for being an important part of keeping this knowledge alive
and relevant this work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important and is part of
the knowledge base of civilization as we know it this work was reproduced from the original
artifact and remains as true to the original work as possible therefore you will see the original
copyright references library stamps as most of these works have been housed in our most important
libraries around the world and other notations in the work this work is in the public domain in
the united states of america and possibly other nations within the united states you may freely
copy and distribute this work as no entity individual or corporate has a copyright on the body of
the work as a reproduction of a historical artifact this work may contain missing or blurred
pages poor pictures errant marks etc scholars believe and we concur that this work is important
enough to be preserved reproduced and made generally available to the public we appreciate your
support of the preservation process and thank you for being an important part of keeping this
knowledge alive and relevant few newspaper editors are remembered beyond their lifetimes but
david astor of the observer is a great exception to the rule he converted a staid conservative
supporting sunday paper into essential reading admired and envied for the quality of its writers
and for its trenchant but fair minded views astor grew up at cliveden the country house on the
thames which his grandfather had bought when he turned his back on new york the source of the
family fortune his liberal minded father was a constant support but his relations with his mother
nancy were always embattled at oxford he suffered the first of the bouts of depression that were
to blight his life a lost soul for much of the thirties he became involved in attempts to put the
british government in touch with the german opposition in the months leading up to the war george
orwell had urged astor to champion the decolonisation of africa and nelson mandela always
acknowledged how much he owed to the observer s long standing support a generous benefactor to
good causes he helped to set up amnesty international and index on censorship a good man and a
great editor he deserves to be better remembered this work has been selected by scholars as being
culturally important and is part of the knowledge base of civilization as we know it this work
was reproduced from the original artifact and remains as true to the original work as possible
therefore you will see the original copyright references library stamps as most of these works
have been housed in our most important libraries around the world and other notations in the work
this work is in the public domain in the united states of america and possibly other nations
within the united states you may freely copy and distribute this work as no entity individual or
corporate has a copyright on the body of the work as a reproduction of a historical artifact this
work may contain missing or blurred pages poor pictures errant marks etc scholars believe and we
concur that this work is important enough to be preserved reproduced and made generally available
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to the public we appreciate your support of the preservation process and thank you for being an
important part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant 9th 39th contain list of members
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The Philosophical Works of David Hume 1854 good press presents to you this meticulously edited
david hume collection formatted to the highest digital standards and adjusted for readability on
all devices contents biography of david hume primary works a kind of history of my life a
treatise of human nature an enquiry concerning human understanding an enquiry concerning the
principles of morals the history of england the natural history of religion my own life dialogues
concerning natural religion essays of the delicacy of taste and passion of the liberty of the
press that politics may be reduced to a science of the first principles of government of the
origin of government of the independency of parliament whether the british government inclines
more to absolute monarchy or to a republic of parties in general of the parties of great britain
of superstition and enthusiasm of the dignity or meanness of human nature of civil liberty of
eloquence personal correspondence letters from montesquieu to hume letters from the abbé le blanc
to hume documents relating to the poems of ossian essay on the genuineness of the poems fragments
of a paper in hume s handwriting describing the descent on the coast of brittany in 1746 and the
causes of its failure
The Complete Works of David Hume 2023-12-03 reprint of the original first published in 1874
The Poetical Works of David Gray 2023-03-14 from the bestselling author of the little book of
stress relief comes the definitive guide to treating and eliminating excessive stress in the
workplace dr david posen a popular speaker and a leading expert on stress mastery identifies the
three biggest problems that contribute to burnout and low productivity volume velocity and abuse
he shares revealing anecdotes and offers clear descriptions of the biology of stress to
illustrate how downsizing economic uncertainty and technology have made the workplace more toxic
than ever most importantly he offers practical advice and easy techniques for managing the
harmful symptoms and side effects of stress witty engaging and accessible is work killing you
touches on everything from meetings to tweeting from fake work to face time from deadlines to
dead tired and more with this book dr posen gives us the tools to stop harming our most valuable
resource ourselves
The practical works of David Clarkson 1865 this work has been selected by scholars as being
culturally important and is part of the knowledge base of civilization as we know it this work
was reproduced from the original artifact and remains as true to the original work as possible
therefore you will see the original copyright references library stamps as most of these works
have been housed in our most important libraries around the world and other notations in the work
this work is in the public domain in the united states of america and possibly other nations
within the united states you may freely copy and distribute this work as no entity individual or
corporate has a copyright on the body of the work as a reproduction of a historical artifact this
work may contain missing or blurred pages poor pictures errant marks etc scholars believe and we
concur that this work is important enough to be preserved reproduced and made generally available
to the public we appreciate your support of the preservation process and thank you for being an
important part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant
The great works of sir David Wilkie, 26 photogr. from engravings of his paintings, with a
descriptive account of the pictures and a memoir of the artist by mrs. Charles Heaton 1868 this
book is a collection of articles which deal with adpositions in a variety of languages and from a
number of perspectives not only does the book cover what is traditionally treated in studies from
a european and semitic orientation prepositions but it presents studies on postpositions too the
main languages dealt with in the collection are english french and hebrew but there are articles
devoted to other languages including korean turkic languages armenian russian and ukrainian
adpositions are treated by some authors from a semantic perspective by others as syntactic units
and a third group of authors distinguishes adpositions from the point of view of their pragmatic
function this work is of interest to students and researchers in theoretical and applied
linguistics as well as to those who have a special interest in any of the languages treated
An Index to the Creative Work of David Wark Griffith 1946 this work has been selected by scholars
as being culturally important and is part of the knowledge base of civilization as we know it
this work was reproduced from the original artifact and remains as true to the original work as
possible therefore you will see the original copyright references library stamps as most of these
works have been housed in our most important libraries around the world and other notations in
the work this work is in the public domain in the united states of america and possibly other
nations within the united states you may freely copy and distribute this work as no entity
individual or corporate has a copyright on the body of the work as a reproduction of a historical
artifact this work may contain missing or blurred pages poor pictures errant marks etc scholars
believe and we concur that this work is important enough to be preserved reproduced and made
generally available to the public we appreciate your support of the preservation process and
thank you for being an important part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant
Works of Charles Dickens: David Copperfield 1876 updated with a new chapter on digital curation
how music works is david byrne s incisive and enthusiastic look at the musical art form from its
very inceptions to the influences that shape it whether acoustical economic social or
technological utilizing his incomparable career and inspired collaborations with talking heads
brian eno and many others byrne taps deeply into his lifetime of knowledge to explore the
panoptic elements of music how it shapes the human experience and reveals the impetus behind how
we create consume distribute and enjoy the songs symphonies and rhythms that provide the backbeat
of life byrne s magnum opus uncovers ever new and thrilling realizations about the redemptive
liberation that music brings us all
Is Work Killing You?: A Doctor's Prescription for Treating Workplace Stress (Large Print 16pt)
2013-05-01 how was it possible for opponents of slavery to be so vocal in opposing the practice
when they were so accepting of the economic exploitation of workers in western factories many of
which were owned by prominent abolitionists david brion davis s the problem of slavery in the age
of revolution 1770 1823 uses the critical thinking skill of analysis to break down the various
arguments that were used to condemn one set of controversial practices and examine those that
were used to defend another his study allows us to see clear differences in reasoning and to test
the assumptions made by each argument in turn the result is an eye opening explanation that makes
it clear exactly how contemporaries resolved this apparent dichotomy one that allows us to judge
whether the opponents of slavery were clear eyed idealists or simply deployers of arguments that
pandered to their own base economic interests
The Practical Works of David Clarkson Volume 2 2015-12-04 gunn sets out his aim in this book to
foster a fresh understanding of the narrative about david in 2 samuel and 1 kings commonly known
as the succession narrative by arguing for its fuller appreciation of its nature as a story gunn
reviews the different hypotheses on the genre of the so called court history succession narrative
and concludes that the purpose of this story is to entertain the work is to be considered
primarily artistic and literary and the rhetorical devices in the story are reliant on
traditional motifs and devices
The Works of John Knox 1895 david mitchell is one of the most critically acclaimed authors in
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contemporary global writing novels such as ghostwritten cloud atlas and the bone clocks
demonstrate the author s dazzling literary technique in an oeuvre that crosses genres genders and
borders moving effortlessly through time and space david mitchell contemporary critical
perspectives brings together leading scholars of contemporary fiction to guide readers through
the full range of the author s writings including discussions of all of his novels to date plus
his shorter fictions essays and libretti as well as offering extended coverage of mitchell s most
popular work cloud atlas the authors explore mitchell s genre hopping techniques world making
aesthetics and engagements with key contemporary issues such as globalization empire the
environment disability trauma and technology in addition this book includes an expansive
interview with david mitchell as well as a guide to further reading to help students and readers
alike explore the works of this tremendously inventive writer
Adpositions 2008-05-13 this work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important and
is part of the knowledge base of civilization as we know it this work was reproduced from the
original artifact and remains as true to the original work as possible therefore you will see the
original copyright references library stamps as most of these works have been housed in our most
important libraries around the world and other notations in the work this work is in the public
domain in the united states of america and possibly other nations within the united states you
may freely copy and distribute this work as no entity individual or corporate has a copyright on
the body of the work as a reproduction of a historical artifact this work may contain missing or
blurred pages poor pictures errant marks etc scholars believe and we concur that this work is
important enough to be preserved reproduced and made generally available to the public we
appreciate your support of the preservation process and thank you for being an important part of
keeping this knowledge alive and relevant
The Works of David Ricardo 2015-08-27 david south consulting is an international development
media and consulting service designing human development and health editor and writer of southern
innovator website davidsouthconsulting com
How Music Works 2017-05-02 this work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important
and is part of the knowledge base of civilization as we know it this work was reproduced from the
original artifact and remains as true to the original work as possible therefore you will see the
original copyright references library stamps as most of these works have been housed in our most
important libraries around the world and other notations in the work this work is in the public
domain in the united states of america and possibly other nations within the united states you
may freely copy and distribute this work as no entity individual or corporate has a copyright on
the body of the work as a reproduction of a historical artifact this work may contain missing or
blurred pages poor pictures errant marks etc scholars believe and we concur that this work is
important enough to be preserved reproduced and made generally available to the public we
appreciate your support of the preservation process and thank you for being an important part of
keeping this knowledge alive and relevant
The Complete Works 1877 work life balance isn t about where or how you spend your time at least
not solely it s about where and how you use and replenish your energy work matters life matters
work life matters as we start to navigate life during and after the pandemic employers and
employees are increasingly re evaluating how work can be made more sustainable and more
fulfilling many employees particularly gen x and gen z are seeking a new psychological contract
with their employers putting these trends into context and offering practical solutions this book
takes a deep dive into why work matters as part of a healthy and fulfilling life the authors
present a new and different way of thinking about the matter of balance arguing that there is no
hard divide between work and life because work takes place entirely within life and you can t
balance two things when one is a subset of the other to achieve the balance required for a
healthy existence we need to recognise that there are activities in all parts of work life that
drain our energy and others that give us a buzz rather than trying to solve the drain of hard
work by living it large at the weekend or compensating for an unfulfilling home life by working
like a demon we need to create balance at work and balance at home now is a golden opportunity to
re examine the world of work and job craft to make them more satisfying less draining and more
energising the ideas in this book provide a practical guide to help that process
The Problem of Slavery in the Age of Revolution 2017-07-05 this work has been selected by
scholars as being culturally important and is part of the knowledge base of civilization as we
know it this work was reproduced from the original artifact and remains as true to the original
work as possible therefore you will see the original copyright references library stamps as most
of these works have been housed in our most important libraries around the world and other
notations in the work this work is in the public domain in the united states of america and
possibly other nations within the united states you may freely copy and distribute this work as
no entity individual or corporate has a copyright on the body of the work as a reproduction of a
historical artifact this work may contain missing or blurred pages poor pictures errant marks etc
scholars believe and we concur that this work is important enough to be preserved reproduced and
made generally available to the public we appreciate your support of the preservation process and
thank you for being an important part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant
An Exposition of the Old Testament ... By John Gill. [Edited by David Alfred Doudney. With the
Text.] 1853 this work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important and is part of
the knowledge base of civilization as we know it this work was reproduced from the original
artifact and remains as true to the original work as possible therefore you will see the original
copyright references library stamps as most of these works have been housed in our most important
libraries around the world and other notations in the work this work is in the public domain in
the united states of america and possibly other nations within the united states you may freely
copy and distribute this work as no entity individual or corporate has a copyright on the body of
the work as a reproduction of a historical artifact this work may contain missing or blurred
pages poor pictures errant marks etc scholars believe and we concur that this work is important
enough to be preserved reproduced and made generally available to the public we appreciate your
support of the preservation process and thank you for being an important part of keeping this
knowledge alive and relevant
Story of King David 1978-08-01 few newspaper editors are remembered beyond their lifetimes but
david astor of the observer is a great exception to the rule he converted a staid conservative
supporting sunday paper into essential reading admired and envied for the quality of its writers
and for its trenchant but fair minded views astor grew up at cliveden the country house on the
thames which his grandfather had bought when he turned his back on new york the source of the
family fortune his liberal minded father was a constant support but his relations with his mother
nancy were always embattled at oxford he suffered the first of the bouts of depression that were
to blight his life a lost soul for much of the thirties he became involved in attempts to put the
british government in touch with the german opposition in the months leading up to the war george
orwell had urged astor to champion the decolonisation of africa and nelson mandela always
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acknowledged how much he owed to the observer s long standing support a generous benefactor to
good causes he helped to set up amnesty international and index on censorship a good man and a
great editor he deserves to be better remembered
Hearing on the Nominations of Michael Dourson, Matthew Leopold, David Ross, and William Wehrum to
be Assistant Administrators of the Environmental Protection Agency and Jeffery Baran to be a
Member of the Nuclear Regulatory Commission 2017 this work has been selected by scholars as being
culturally important and is part of the knowledge base of civilization as we know it this work
was reproduced from the original artifact and remains as true to the original work as possible
therefore you will see the original copyright references library stamps as most of these works
have been housed in our most important libraries around the world and other notations in the work
this work is in the public domain in the united states of america and possibly other nations
within the united states you may freely copy and distribute this work as no entity individual or
corporate has a copyright on the body of the work as a reproduction of a historical artifact this
work may contain missing or blurred pages poor pictures errant marks etc scholars believe and we
concur that this work is important enough to be preserved reproduced and made generally available
to the public we appreciate your support of the preservation process and thank you for being an
important part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant
The Works of the British Dramatists 1875 9th 39th contain list of members
Investigation of Senator David F. Durenberger: Special counsel hearing exhibits ... contains
volumes 1 through 6 1990
David Mitchell 2019-07-25
Nominations of David B. Swoap and Angela M. Buchanan 1981
The Autobiography of David Ward 2017-08-21
David South Consulting Projects and Impact 1997 to 2014 2015-01-30
KEY OF DAVID DAVID THE TRUE ME 2016-08-29
The Work of Ismar David 2005
The Life and Explorations of David Livingstone, LL. D. 1877
Saints Herald 1887
The Works of Aurelius Augustine: Writings in connection with the Manichaean heresy, translated by
Richard Stothert. 1872 1872
Works 1890
The Edinburgh Encyclopædia Conducted by David Brewster, with the Assistance of Gentlemen Eminent
in Science and Literature 1832
The Works of Robert Louis Stevenson: Catriona, the further adventures of David Balfour 1922
Work-Life Matters 2021-08-27
A New Version of the Psalms of David 2016-04-27
The Works of the REV. David M'Nicoll 2015-10-20
David Blackburn 2008
The Complete Works of Menno Simons 1871
David Astor 2016-03-03
The History of David Grieve 2018-02-14
Report of Proceedings of the Annual Meeting 1873
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